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UNITED STATES,
,

ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION- -

l *l *U*- wAssmoron, o.c. zos4s

APR 2 3 1374,

Arkansas Power & Light Company Docket No. 50-313
ATTih Mr. J. D. Phillips CDR#247

Sr. Vice President
9th & Louisiana Streets
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Gentlemen: )
Thank you for your letter d-ted April 15, 1974, enclosing your
final report regarding the leak in the flow orifice of the
make up pump recirculation line. Should we require additional
information on this matter we will contact you.

Your cooperation is appreciated.
'

Sincerely,

ohn$ ,' ector
for Field Operations

Directorate of Regulatory Operations
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